
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 14, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 14 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET?  HERE AT 

THE END OF WEEK TWO, WE HAVE NOW HEARD FROM 268 LISTENERS. THANKS FOR 

WRITING. 

AND IN REGARDS TO THE SURING TRANSMITTER FUND, AT THE END OF WEEK TWO WE 

HAVE NOW RECEIVED $4,403 DESIGNATED FOR IT. THE GOAL IS $105,000. THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR OVER AND ABOVE GIVING AND FOR YOUR PRAYERS. 

I DON’T BELIEVE I MENTIONED IT AT ALL THIS PAST WEEK, BUT, WE HAVE A CONCERT 

COMING UP NEXT WEEK THURSDAY AT WAUSAU EAST HIGH SCHOOL. IT’S A GROUP I 

FIRST MET SOME YEARS AGO AT A SMALL CHURCH IN OCONTO FALLS. THEY CALL 

THEMSELVES ‘THE BOOTH BROTHERS’. I INVITE YOU TO COME OUT AND ENJOY THEIR 3 

PART HARMONIES. TICKETS CAN BE PURCHASED ONLINE AT WRVM.ORG. PRICES RANGE 

FROM $25 TO $10 EACH. YOU’LL NOT WANT TO MISS THEM. THAT’S THIS COMING 

THURSDAY EVENING, THE 19TH, AT WAUSAU EAST HIGH SCHOOL STARTING AT 7:00 PM. 

ONE SHORT NOTE FROM THE LETTER MONTH MAILBAG: 

[RUTH – ROCKFORD IL]  WITH SPECIAL THANKS FOR THE WONDERFUL PROGRAMMING OF 

WRVM THAT HELPED CARRY ME THROUGH THE MONTHS OF RECOVERY FROM A BROKEN 

ANKLE AND FIBULA. IT RENEWED MY HEART AND MIND THROUGH THE SPOKEN WORD AND 

MUSIC. 

THANKS FOR LISTENING. I HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


